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The government has issued a technical notice regarding exporting objects of cultural interest if 

there’s no Brexit deal. An update to that technical notice and a copy of that document will be 
published today. The following two draft documents support the information in that technical 
notice. 

 
Please find attached a copy of the draft of proposed amended statutory guidance on the criteria 
to be taken into consideration when making a decision about whether or not to grant an export 

licence. 
 
Please also find attached a copy of the draft of the proposed amended Open General Export 

Licence. 
 
These documents are scheduled for publication on the Arts Council England website today. 

Copies of these documents will also be deposited in the Libraries of the House of Commons 
and Lords on 5th February. 
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